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Kirk Allen

From: August Griffin <agriffin@edgarcountyillinois.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2013 10:46 AM
To: Kirk Allen
Subject: Re: Patrick letters

Kirk, 
I am not in possession of those letters, nor have I seen them.  After talking to Mr. Patrick yesterday, he said that he does 
not have copies, and suggested that you send your FOIA request to IDOT. 
Augie 

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: "Kirk Allen" <kirk@edgarcountywatchdogs.com> 
To: <agriffin@edgarcountyillinois.com> 
Date: Mon, 11 Mar 2013 16:14:01 -0500 
Subject: 

In accordance with the Freedom of Information Act of Illinois I am requesting the following. 
  

1.        Copy of 3 of the 4 letters sent to IDOT from Edgar County regarding the Conflict of Interest with 
Chris Patrick as identified by IDOT.  I say 3 of the 4 because I have the 1 letter from Craig Smith sent 
to IDOT, which would leave 3 others that have been sent.  These letters were specifically referenced 
by the County Board Chairman today as being sent and that there has been no reply from IDOT.   
  
This request is not a commercial request and in accordance with the FOI Act of Illinois I am 
requesting a waiver for any charges or a reduction in charges as the information is in the public’s 
interest and will be used to share with the public.  Electronic copies are preferred whenever possible.
  
Thanks 
Kirk Allen 
PO Box 593 
Kansas, IL 61933 
217-508-0564 
  
  

  
 
August H. Griffin 
Edgar County Clerk & Recorder 
115 W. Court St. Rm. J 
Paris, IL 61944 
Ofc. 217-466-7433 
Cell 217-251-3261 


